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Dr. & Mrs. John Van Nostrand Dorr 
Weston Road 
Westport, Connecticut 

Dear Dr. & Mrs. Dorr:

May I express my personal thanks to you for the beautiful 
MOTHER AND DAUGHTER contribution to our nursing school library.

The nursing faculty welcomes its exquisite portrayal of 
mother and child relationship as a great contribution in teaching 
student nurses.

I am most grateful to you for the gift which can be 
shared with all our young student nurses. I feel certain they will 
be stimulated to a better understanding of the beauty of motherhood 
and the delight of the infant and child.

Director, School of Nursing 
and Nursing ServiceLR:ad


